

Hello + Happy July! We are officially halfway done with 2022!

It was great to see everyone at The AIA Conference on Architecture (A'22)! If you didn't attend, you should in the future! It was not only a great opportunity to earn a few CEU's, but also a great time to interface with other Architects + Designers from around the country.

Did you know that each month the YAF puts out a newsletter called *Now YA know*? Well, if you didn't, now ya know! Here is the link to June's *Now YA Know*.

June's edition talks about nominations for the 2023 Young Architect's Award, YAF Summit 30: Mission 2l30, A'22 Conference, Community Events, and in case you missed it - a link to the Q2 College of Fellows Newsletter. As always, the newsletter contains links to learn more about the YAF.

Did anyone apply for Mission 2130? June's edition also talks about it a little more in depth.

While it's too late to apply, the charette touches on the following points of interest:

- Are you interested in what the world will look like in 100 years?
- What about how the profession of architecture is evolving to meet the demands of our future communities and climate?
- What technology has been invented to support these efforts and provide for both planetary and human health?

After Mission 2130, they report out with their findings, so I will be sure to report those out once they are completed. <u>Here</u> is the link for more information.

Are you in the process of getting licensed, or did you just recently get licensed? Feel free to reach out! I would love to hear from anyone going through the licensure process. I'm happy to give tips, tricks, or even lend an ear to hear the struggles young architects face. If you see an issue with the licensure process, say something! Odds are you're not the only one who is struggling with it. Hope everyone's summer is off to a great start, and I will write to you all again shortly!

Cheers!

Trent Schmitz